
From:  Paul Jackson 
To: sara.grewer@ryedale.gov.uk 
Date:  31/01/2008 10:27 
Subject:  07/01155/FUL Erection of Agricultural building, Teal House, Welburn 
 
Sara 
 
I visited this site yesterday and only have minor comments to make: 
 
~ The site is well-screened by existing trees and hedges and, even though the proposed building is 
higher than the existing ones on the site, I don't feel that it will be intrusive in the AONB landscape. 
 
~ The roof panels must be of a dark colour (dark green or dark grey being the normal options), so as to 
minimise visual intrusion.  Timber boarded walls are acceptable and tone-down in due course with 
weathering. 
 
 
Paul Jackson 
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